Door to Door consultation in October 2012 - Around The Green

Things that are not liked:

Cars go over speed limit on High St and Burycroft

Too dark - more street lighting needed

Don't want church to be used as village hall as there would be too many issues
with scheduling funerals, weddings etc

Village Hall is not a good idea as there are not enough people in village to
maintain it and there are many amenities in close proximity, eg. Sutton
Courtenay, Abingdon, Clifton Hampden

Things liked:

Near the river

Handy for Abingdon

The Green is quiet & beautiful

Social groups - e.g. Ladies of Culham
Church as a social/focal point

Friendly, it's easy to meet people with a dog
German baker

The local school

Views of countryside

What needs to change/new ideas

A zebra crossing at Waggon & Horses

The road around the Green is in very bad condition and needs repairing
Involve the Vicar in CCG

Car boot sales should be on The Recreation Ground as it's bigger and the
Green is deteriorating

A shop

A petition to get the empty house on Tollgate Road renovated and rented/sold
Some of the money raised at car boots and other events should be used to
maintain the Green and the roads around it - half the people who have been
asked to contribute to road maintenance on Green don't use that part (along
form Old Post Office) - the Church will not pay towards it as not long ago C of
E wanted to close St Paul's, only the Friends maintain it now and no funds
will be forthcoming from Cof E coffers.

Car boot sales should be on Recreation ground at least some of the time as it
is too much wear and tear on the Green



